
 

 

June 26, 2019 
 
The Joe Lewis Company is coordinating the arrivals for the premiere/party of 
DESCENDANTS 3, to be held at the Village Theatre, on Monday, July 22, 2019. The set up 
will include red carpet, signage, press lighting, will call and the appropriate crowd and 
traffic control measures. 
 
The following closures are requested:  
 

1. FULL Closure of Broxton Avenue, between Le Conte and Weyburn, from 10PM on 
Sunday, July 21, 2019 to 4am on Tuesday, July 23, 2019 

2. Closure of north curb lane of Weyburn Avenue, from Broxton west to the mid-
block alley, on 7/22/19 from 2pm to 10pm 

3. Closure of west sidewalk of Broxton Avenue, from Weyburn Avenue north to 
northernmost side of Village Theatre, on 7/22/19 from 2pm to 11pm. 

4. Closure of north sidewalk of Weyburn Avenue, from Broxton west to Starbucks 
courtyard entrance, on 7/22/19 from 2pm to 11pm. 

5. Closure of alleys midblock on Broxton Avenue on 7/22/19 from 10am to 
11.30pm. 

6. Crosswalks closed from 3pm to 9pm 
7. Closure of east sidewalk of Broxton Avenue (from LeConte south to midblock 

alley) 
• We’re using the 900 Broxton lot to extend party space, so we’ll need to 

close from 12pm to 10pm 
 
Per LAFD requirements, we will provide safety equipment and will obtain all necessary 
permits with the city. We will have a pedestrian path available throughout, using water 
filled k-rails, and can ensure a constant path be available to reach all surrounding 
vendors as needed. Joe Lewis Company will also provide all necessary signage placed on 
the sidewalk noting that the surrounding vendors are still open for business during this 
time.  
 
Our contact information is: 
 
Joe Lewis Company 
Mary Pat Kasravi, Senior Producer 
Cell: (818) 402.1073 
 


